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Here a n d  Now

$34.44 vifas the total 
amoimt from the sale 
of Christmas seals.

APPROXIMTELY 50 boys 
from the Bailey com­
munity are now serving 
in the armed forces.

REPORT on the last six 
issues of the Bugle, 
mailed on January 13, 
v/ill be received from 
the Columbia Scholas­
tic Press Association 
in March,

SIXTY new high school 
books will be placed 
in the library during 
January.

NEW STUDENTS entering 
for the last semester 
are Pube Cockrell,
Geraldine Ferrel,Beau- 
lah Sherrod, Gladys
Boykin, j Allison ¥/il- 
liams, and Preston 
Goff.

PAINTING in the lunch 
room improves the ap­
pearance of tables and 
cabinets.

TRANSFERS from Bailey 
for the last semester
are Howard Barnes,
Maggie Ruth 0 ’ lie al,
Helen Pinch, and Reba
Bissette.

125 FREE LUNCHES arc 
served daily in the 
high school cafeteria,

40 HIGH SCHOOL diplom­
as have been ordered 
for the seniors who 
expect to graduate in 
the spring.

Speed Typists 

To Keceive Pms

Commercial students 
at the end of this se­
mester typing .‘fifty 
words or above per mii>* 
ute with not more than 
five errors will be a- 
v/arded a gold pin with 
the nvjnbor fifty en­
graved on it.
This offer is made by 

Llrs, Laurine Lassiter, 
the commercial teachcr* 
Wiimers will be an- 
noimced in a future is­
sue of the Bugle,

Study Hell Or 
Sewing C/ass

During second period 
study hall the ninth 
grade girls are for­
ever sev;ing. The rea­
son? Home Ec, is the 
following period, and 
they know what the cori- 
s<^quioncos are when 
found v/ith no sample.
The bell sounds. With 

a sigh of relief they 
start for their room, 
totally disgusted,hov/- 
ever, when someone 
points to the sample 
sewc-d to their dress. 
Alas ! no work ready,

P.M.J.

Alumni Recieve 
Servicejl<3 tings

ARI.iY;

Georgo. H.Barnes P.F.C.
Albert Lamm-------Cpl.
Henry Bissette Sgt.
Worth Eatmon------Sgt.
Lee Patterson Cpl.
Elmer Patterson-P.P.C. 
Edward Stott-Tech.Sgt.
Elmore Lamm-------Cpl.
Ralph Parmer Warrant

Officer
Bruce Perry------Major

NAVY:
Roy Jernigan------3rd.
I Class Machinist Mate
1 Andrev/ Eatmon-----2nd.
1 Class Mechanic

IN 1943

TO LO O K  

YOUR BEST

MAt^F. 'YOUR VISITS

REGULAR 

TO

13 STUDENTS arc in the 
aeronautics class.

mautu J  hop
8a/7e/, NC.


